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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Dudley Nurse shortlisted for Sister of the Year Award 

The Dudley Group are celebrating one of their nurses being shortlisted for a 
prestigious national Nursing Award. 

Sara Davis is shortlisted for the category of ‘Ward Sister of the Year’ and is one of 
only two nurses shortlisted. 

Sara, Lead Nurse said: “It is a real honour to have been shortlisted for the title of 
ward sister of the year and is testament to the hard work of all my team that go the 
extra mile to ensure patients have the best experience possible while in our care.” 

 “Being short listed is an amazing privilege and my opportunity to highlight the work 
of our whole profession.” 

Denise McMahon, Director of Nursing said “The ward sister of the year award 
recognises and rewards inspirational ward leaders that excel in delivering safe, high 
quality patient care.We are thrilled that Sara has reached the final two in such a 
prestigious national award.” 

The Nursing Standard Award winners will be announced on Tuesday 12th March 
2013. 
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